MADELEY RANCH PTA
ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING MINUTES
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 3RD, 2021

The PTA meeting was held via Zoom on Wednesday, February 3rd, 2021.  A quorum was present.  Jessie Yeager called the meeting to order at 9:04 a.m. 

*Those in attendance were Jessie Yeager, Paula West, Katie Funk, Stacy Galindo, Amanda Bendele, Courtney Dunkin, Chelsea Kimbrough and Lisa Keating.

Treasure Report – Courtney Dunkin – please see attached

Principal Update – Lisa Keating
**Online book fair will begin on Feb. 22nd and conclude on March 5th
** We are excited to celebrate our counselor this week!  We are blessed with the best!
**We’re looking forward to Field Day – It will look differently this year, Coach Daily will spread it out over the course of several days.  More info to come on dates.
**Spring/Group pictures will be taken outside on Feb. 18th.

Flags – Chelsea Kimbrough
**Chelsea gave us an update on flag numbers – 772 total flags going out – 719 are paid and 53 are volunteer flags
**Thanks to volunteer at stepped up to help last month.
**She stated that there are 293 flags subscriptions that were non-renewals this year. She suggested that we could make up a flyer with all the pertinent information and get those mailed out to existing and the non-renewals by the Memorial Day holiday. Ms. Smith can also include the flyer in her Monday newsletter to parents.  

Yearbook – They are still available for purchase at the PTA website – www.madeleypta.com
**Please send in pictures for yearbook to jamievriley@yahoo.com

Hospitality – Paula West 
She shared that the PTA will be providing treats for the staff on Friday, Feb. 12th – look for the Sign up Genius.  

Teacher Birthdays – Stacy Galindo
**Stacy will get the next group of birthdays together and get those to the school. 

Unfinished business
**Candy Grams are still on sale until Feb. 9th at www.madeleypta.com

New Business
**Nominations for the 2021-22 board will be open at the next regular meeting.

Our next regular meeting will be Wednesday, March 3rd at 9:00 a.m.

The meeting concluded at 9:24 a.m. 
